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Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

From: Jim Smith <Jim.Smith@advanceddisposal.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 4:52 PM
To: cityclerk@cistpaul.mn.us; #CI-StPaul_Ward1
Subject: File No. 09-2018
Attachments: 20181219164951520.pdf

Good afternoon! 
 
I have just been made aware of the attached regarding the elimination of the alley near Sycamore and Rice.  The 
elimination of this alley will make servicing the residents in the alley difficult and very unsafe.  We will be required to 
back down the alley.  As we all know anytime that backing is required the opportunity for accident or injury increases 
dramatically.  I am positive that Eureka will have the same challenges to service the residents, as well as any delivery 
trucks for the residents.   
 
Please take this into consideration as you review this consideration to vacate the alley right away.  Please feel free to 
contact me if you wish to discuss any further.   
 
Thank you!! 
 
Jim Smith 
Market Area Manager –  Minnesota/Western WI 
 

 
 
309 Como Avenue St. Paul, MN 55103 

T: (651)287-5290 C: 303-419-0461 E: Jim.Smith@advanceddisposal.com 

Connect with us:     AdvancedDisposal.com     Facebook      YouTube 

"Every Day, Driven to Deliver Service First, Safety Always" 
 
 


